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Comments: Hi Mr. Uppencamp,

 

 

 

I understand that the Forest Service is taking comments on a reality survivalist show that is planning on filming

from Kah Sheets to Breiland Slough the beginning of October thru sometime in November.  I hear that there are

40-50 people involved in the production.

 

 

 

I'm concerned that this production could significantly interfere with locals' subsistence and recreation activities in

that area during that time period.  That's a busy period for deer hunting, waterfowl hunting, and I believe moose

hunting in that area.  A production of that scale could significantly interfere with game activity and effectively

restrict access for local hunters (no ones going to want to share their favorite hunting spot with a production

crew).  That's an important area for Petersburg hunters because of its relative ease of access.  I urge you to

deny, relocate, or at least significantly restrict permitting for that production.

 

 

 

Thanks for you time and consideration,

 

 

 

Kyle Knight


